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For translation and interpretation, please call
206-900-8717.
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206-900-8717.

Si usted necesita esta informacién traducida al espanol
por favor llame al 206-900-8717.

Né&u quy vi can thong tin nay chuyén ngit sang tiéng
Viét, xin goi s6 206-900-8717.

Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang
impormasyong ito, paki-tawag lang sa 206-900-8717.
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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE ¢

October 2021

Upcoming Weekend Work for 23rd Ave E Vision Zero Project!

TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURE AND BUS STOP
RELOCATION/CLOSURE

On the weekends of October 23 and 30, we will close E John
St between 22nd and 23rd Aves*. During this closure we will
install utilities and restore the street. Crews will be working
from 7 AM — 10 PM each weekend with the noisiest work
complete by 8 PM. We anticipate the street will reopen each
Sunday afternoon.

There will be temporary disruptions to driveway access and
temporary sidewalk closures on E John St. Detour routes for
people walking and biking will be marked. Flaggers will be
on site to help provide access to driveways and detour routes
for residents. See closure map below.

The eastbound bus stop on E John St will be temporarily
closed during this work. Visit King County Metro’s Service
Advisories page for more information:
kingcounty.gov/depts/transportation/metro/alerts-
updates/service-advisories.aspx

If you would like to receive updates on construction or the
23rd Ave E Vision Zero Project, please sign up for email
updates on our webpage:
www.seattle.gov/visionzero/projects/23rd-ave-e

*Schedules are always subject to change.
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WHAT TO EXPECT

o Full road closure on E John St between 22nd Ave E
and 23rd Ave E the weekends of October 23 and 30

o Closed sidewalk on the north side of E John St
between 22nd Ave E and 23rd Ave E

« Temporary closure of the eastbound bus stop on E
John St located between 23rd and 22nd Aves (see
map below])

« Temporary reroutes for Routes 8 and 43 (visit King
County Metro Service Advisories webpage for more
information)

e Noise, dust, and vibrations from demolition activities
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PROJECT BENEFITS

We're enhancing safety and mobility on 23rd Ave E/24th
Ave E between E Madison St and E Roanoke St as part of
our Vision Zero efforts to reach zero traffic deaths and
serious injuries by 2030.

CONTACT US
Have questions about construction? Here’s how to get in
touch with us:
e Email:23rdAveCorridor3@seattle.gov
e Leave a voicemail: (206) 900-8717. A project
representative will return your call.
e Project Webpage:
www.seattle.gov/visionzero/projects/23rd-ave-e

Thank you for your patience during this work!

For translation and interpretation, please call 206-900-8717.
R GFEIETIEFHZELFX, FHHE 206-900-8717.

Si usted necesita esta informacion traducida al esparniol por favor
llame al 206-900-8717.

NEuU quy vi can thdng tin nay chuyén ngiv sang tiéng Viét, xin go/
s6 206-900-8717.

Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang impormasyonyg ito,
paki-tawag lang sa 206-500-8717.
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